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Port Aransas, Texas – 
 

TROPICAL STORM BERYL 
Advisory 2 – 2:00 p.m. 

Mayor Moore and the City of Port Aransas Emergency Management Team continue to monitor Tropical 

Storm Beryl. 

The Coastal Bend region is currently under a hurricane watch, with a possible Category 2 hurricane making 

landfall in the area early Monday morning. The first impacts will be coastal flooding and a storm surge in 

the 3’-5’ range, hitting mid-day on Sunday. Heavy rainfall of 5”-10”+ may fall in certain areas. Tropical 

storm winds are expected to arrive late Sunday night. Tropical Storm Beryl is projected to restrengthen into 

a hurricane by early Sunday. 

Mayor Moore has issued a mandatory evacuation order for all visitors to evacuate Port Aransas by Sunday, 

July 7, 2024, by 12:00 p.m. This order excludes Port Aransas residents and property owners. 

All residents and rental companies are asked to keep their trash toters in a secure location and not set them 

out on the curb as Monday trash service has been suspended. The City of Port Aransas anticipates no other 

interruptions to utility services. 

For further information, please contact the City of Port Aransas City Hall Office at 361-749-4111 or visit 

our website at www.cityofportaransas.org. Thank you for your cooperation, and stay safe. 

/s/ David Parsons, City Manager 
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